
 
 

CITY OF KEY WEST 
Citizen Review Board 
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Key West, FL 33041 
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(305) 293-9827 Facsimile 

 

 

 

U.S. Department of Justice      March 3, 2016 

Civil Rights Division 

Attn:  Paige M. Fitzgerald 

950 Pennsylvania Ave, NW 

Washington D.C. 20530 

 

Ref: DJ 144-18-3472 dtd 2-23-2016 

 

Dear Ms. Fitzgerald, 

 

 On March 1st, 2016, the Citizen Review Board (CRB) received a copy of the letter 

sent to Chief Donald Lee of the Key West City Police Department whereas the 

Department of Justice states “After careful consideration, we concluded that the evidence 

does not establish a prosecutable violation of the federal criminal civil rights statutes.  

Accordingly, we have closed our investigation”.  

 

 The CRB would like to have any report, recommendation, or memorandum that 

was generated by your department as part of the investigation of your matter.  The CRB 

is requesting this information so that the Board can make an informed decision on 

whether to close its current open investigation into this matter or to conduct further 

inquiries.   

 

 The CRB realizes that the conclusion and closed status of your investigation has 

just be completed, but would appreciate a response to this request as soon as possible so 

the Board can move forward with this matter for the Citizens of the City of Key West.  

The CRB appreciates your timely attention to this request. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Larry T. Beaver 

Executive Director 

e-mail: CRB@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 


